
 

 

 

 

July 27, 2017 

 

Mr. Sean Crofoot                         CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT 

  

 

 

Subject:   MN Department of Revenue, Notice of License Revocation 

Dear Mr. Crofoot, 

The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) received the attached NOTICE OF LICENSE 

REVOCATION FOR DEBT from the Minnesota Department of Revenue.  Be advised MDH will 

revoke your body art technician license, within 30 days or by August 28, 2017, unless you 

resolve this matter. 

Please contact the Department of Revenue as soon as possible to resolve this matter.  If MDH 

does not receive a clearance certificate from the Department of Revenue, your right to practice 

body art in Minnesota will be revoke. 

Please contact me if you have questions. 

Sincerely,  

Chee Lee 

Investigator 

PO Box 64882 

St. Paul, MN 55164-0882 

651-201-3728 

chee.lee@state.mn.us 

www.health.state.mn.us 

 

Enclosure: Minnesota Revenue – Notice of License Revocation 
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